
We updated the Apple Health (Medicaid) Notice of Privacy Practices.
We are committed to keeping health information safe. Updates apply to all 
Apple Health client and health care information.
We are required to share some personal information with other agencies. 
This includes those in the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
Administration.
Scan the QR code on the back or visit hca.wa.gov/apple-health-privacy to 
learn how we may use or share this information.

Privacy matters!
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https://www.hca.wa.gov/about-hca/hca-notice-privacy-practices


For more 
information visit:
hca.wa.gov/ 
apple-health-privacy

P.O. Box 11699 
Tacoma, WA 98411-6699

The notice includes:
• Rights
• Choices
• How information may be used 

or shared
• How we keep information safe

https://www.hca.wa.gov/about-hca/hca-notice-privacy-practices

